## MINUTES OF A MEETING **MONTAGUE BOARD OF ASSESSORS**

## Montague Town Hall - 1 Avenue A Turners Falls, MA

## November 27, 2023

A meeting of the Montague Board of Assessors was held on November 27, 2023 together with a meeting of the Montague Board of Selectmen. Assessors present: Chair Ann Cenzano, Ann Fisk, Rebecca Sabelawski and Karen Tonelli. Present via Zoom: Selectboard members Richard Kuklewicz, Matthew Lord & Chris Boutwell. Also present was Steve Ellis, Town Administrator and members of the public.

The meeting was called to order by Chair Cenzano at 6:30 p.m.

Discussion took place regarding the shifting of the tax rate for Fy2024. Various FY 24 assessment data was presented by the Assessors. The Selectboard voted to shift the rate 1.30. The Selectboard voted to not accept the Open Space, Residential or Small Commercial Exemptions.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Submitted by,

Karen M. Tonelli, M.A.A.

**List of Documents** 

Fy2024 Tax classification summary